

for mo # 27/1/21

1. மேயு ADயு, Principal IGIPESS <principal@igipess.du.ac.in>

2. S.O. (Admu)

Lanuch of DU Admission 2021

1 message

Office Admissions <office@admission.du.ac.in>

To: Office Admissions <office@admission.du.ac.in>

Mon, Jul 26, 2021 at 6:54 PM

Cc: Dean Admissions <dean@admission.du.ac.in>, Haneet Gandhi <haneetgandhi@gmail.com>, op67sharma <op67sharma@gmail.com>, Sanjeev Singh <sanjeev@south.du.ac.in>, Registrar DU <registrar@du.ac.in>, dean_exam@du.ac.in>, Vice Chancellor DU <vc@du.ac.in>, Pro-Vice Chancellor <pvc@du.ac.in>, Dean of Colleges <dean_colleges@du.ac.in>

Bcc: igipess.delhiuniversity@gmail.com

Dear Sir/ Madam.

The Admission Branch is glad to share that Registration to Post-Graduate, MPhil. and Ph.D. programs to University of Delhi has commenced from the newly launched dedicated website of DU www.admission.uod.ac.in.

You may login to the website and refer to the information published on it.

We welcome your suggestions and feedback in making the admission process more student-friendly and interactive.

Regards

Office Admission Branch University of Delhi

1.2.311